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BY E-MAIL 
 
September 4, 2013 
 
 
Emmanuel Ogedengbe 
Energhx Green Energy Corporation  
73 Compata Way 
Ottawa, ON  K1B 4X1 
 
Dear Mr. Ogedengbe: 
 
Re: Notice of Intention to Make an Order for Revocation of a Licence 

EB-2013-0318 
 
The Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) has issued a Notice of Intention to Make an 
Order for Revocation of a Licence (the “Notice”) under section 112.4 of the Ontario 
Energy Board Act, 1998 (the “Act”).  Please find enclosed and served upon you a copy 
of the Notice.   
 
As set out in the Notice, should you request a hearing you must provide written notice to 
the Board within fifteen days of receiving this Notice.  If no notice requiring a hearing is 
given within the time permitted, the Board will carry out the order as set out in the 
Notice.   
 
All correspondence with the Board is to be filed with the Board Secretary at the Board’s 
mailing address and by email (Boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca) by 4:45 p.m. on the 
specified dates.   
 
Please direct any questions relating to the Notice to Karim Karsan, Managing Director, 
Compliance & Consumer Protection at 416-440-8114 or 
Karim.Karsan@ontarioenergyboard.ca.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
Enclosure 
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